
Reading books during closure period.          24th March 2020 

Dear All 

During this difficult time we are very keen to keep the children developing their reading skills as many of them were 

on the brink of taking off with their blending. We desperately want this momentum to continue. As such we have 

scanned all of the Jolly Phonics readers, Songbirds books and Floppy’s Phonics books (Level 1-5) in order to be able 

to email these out to you. 

It is very important that these books are not uploaded onto any websites or social media platforms, and that they 

are deleted once you have read them so that, when this period of closure has ended (and it will) we will again 

comply with copyright laws which will then come back into play. 

If you agree to these conditions please contact us via our new class email accounts and we will start sending books 

out to you. Once you have completed a book, revisited it and discussed it, please contact us for another one and 

delete the one you had. 

 

austria@stmarysprimarypulborough.co.uk 

 

uk@stmarysprimarypulborough.co.uk 

 

Please continue to use MyOn for supplementing this and your book collections at home. It would be great if reading 

logs could continue to be completed we suggest sending us in a weekly photo of your comments so we can track 

progress. 

As I type this I have my children either side of me doing their home learning so I do understand how tricky this 

situation is and appreciate all your efforts to support us in keeping your child’s learning going during this 

unprecedented time, please contact us with any querries.  

Missing you all lots and hoping you are keeping well 

 

Emma Huntley-Hart and Lee Callender 
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